
STUDY BLOCK STUDENTS: 
Expectations for students using  
the School Library during study blocks 
 
All students on study blocks are welcome to use the school library for study, homework and 
silent reading.  Please read over the following expectations to ensure that all students can 
make the best use of the school library program. 
 

 Please sign in and out when using the school library on a study block. 
 

 Only students on an assigned study block can use the school library.  Do not bother 
coming here just to avoid a class. 

 

 Study block students are expected to study!  This is not a hang-out for chit-chat with 
your friends.  Nor is this a place for playing computer games, watching you-tube videos 
or facebooking.  

 

 You may study or work on homework quietly. You may also enjoy some silent reading 
time. 

 

 If teaching or presentations are going on in the library, you are expected to work silently 
so as not to disturb the classes involved. 

 

 Priority for seating and computer use goes to classes booked into the library.  You will 
need to give up your space if students from a booked class come in. 

 

 Please respect the rules of the silent reading section.  Absolutely no talking! 
 

 If you are listening to music on your ipod, keep it turned down! 
 

 No food or drink in the library (with the exception of water.)  
 

 Please keep the school library clean and tidy.  Be sure to use the recycling bins and 
garbage cans.  Push your chair in when you leave.   

 

 Please enter and exit the school library quietly. 
 

 Please show respect at all times for your fellow students and for staff using the school 
library program.    

 
The negative:  If you cannot meet these expectations, you will be asked to leave.  If the 
problem continues, you will forfeit your right to use the school library.   
 
The positive:  If everyone works together and shows respect for the students and staff in here, 
this will be a great environment for using your study block!  Let’s work together! 
 


